
THE RUSSIAN ORTHODOX CHURCH
Department for External Church Relations

Representatives of International Islamic University
Malaysia visit Orthodox church in Kuala Lumpur

DECR Communication Service, 15/01/2024 

 On January 11th, Professor Mohd Noh Abdul Jalil, Deputy Dean for Student Development and
Community Engagement at the International Islamic University Malaysia (IIUM), and over forty IIUM
students visited the Parish of Archangel Michael in the capital of Malaysia, Kuala Lumpur. 

 During this term, the students are studying the world religions, and they needed to visit one of the
Orthodox Churches, meet with a priest and ask him questions about faith and religion in order to write
an academic paper afterwards. 

 With the blessing of Metropolitan Sergiy of Singapore and South-East Asia, Patriarchal Exarch of South-



East Asia, welcoming the guests to the Church of Archangel Michael was its cleric, Priest Seraphim
Choi. Father Seraphim and the students talked about the architecture, icon-painting and liturgical
practices of the Orthodox Church, reports Telegram channel of the Patriarchal Exarchate of South-East
Asia. 

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/92755/
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